
WEDNESDAY, JULY 22ND AT 8:30 P.M. AT THE  
WYTHOGAN PARK PERFORMANCE STAGE! 

In case of inclement weather,  
the movie will be moved to Thursday, July 23th. 

PLEASE BRING BLANKETS AND CHAIRS FOR SEATING!  THERE IS NO ADMISSION 

FEE AND PARKING IS ALSO FREE!  THE CONCESSION STAND WILL BE OPEN FOR 

YOUR FAVORITE MOVIE MUNCHIES AND REFRESHMENTS! (Limited menu) 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, OR WOULD LIKE TO SPONSOR A MOVIE,  

PLEASE CONTACT THE MAYOR’S OFFICE AT 772-4553. 

DO NOT ENTER THE PARK IF YOU HAVE THESE SYMPTOMS: 

FEVER  •  COUGH  •  SHORTNESS OF BREATH 

PLEASE STAY HOME IF YOU ARE SICK! 

PRACTICE SOCIAL DISTANCING  • STAY 6 FEET APART 

WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO BRING YOUR OWN HAND SANITIZER. 

FREE POPCORN 

NIGHT! 


